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 ,  SPE

 

SPE JOINT SESSION

The View 2017
Janeen Judah, President, Society of Petroleum Engineers

 Friedhoff Hall, Colorado School of Mines, Golden, CO 
    April 12, 2017, 5:00 PM

Tickets:  
Students & Faculty $10
Professionals $40
 
Plated dinner will be provided along with drink ticket for professionals.
Students must be in good-standing.

 

Registration closes Wednesday, April 5, 2017 at 5:00 PM

Janeen Judah is the 2017 President of the Society of Petroleum Engineers, seconded
from Chevron.

Her past Chevron leadership positions include General Manager for Chevron’s
Southern Africa Business Unit, based in Houston, Texas, President of Chevron
Environmental Management Company and General Manager of Reservoir and
Production Engineering for Chevron Energy Technology Company. Before joining
Chevron, she worked for Texaco and ARCO in various upstream petroleum engineering
positions, starting in Midland in 1981.

Judah has held many SPE leadership positions, including SPE International Vice
President Finance, on the Board as Director for the Gulf Coast North America Region
and chairing both the Gulf Coast and Permian Basin sections. She was named a

Distinguished Member of SPE in 2003 and received the Distinguished Service award in 2010. She started her
SPE leadership as a student section officer at Texas A&M University.

Judah holds BS and MS degrees in petroleum engineering from Texas A&M University, an MBA from The
University of Texas of the Permian Basin and a JD from the University of Houston Law Center. 

Having trouble viewing this email? Click here to view in browser.

  

Read below to see all that is going on in the Denver SPE Section for the month of April. 

Be sure not to miss the SPE Joint Session this year featuring the 2017 SPE President, Janeen Judah! Register below.

April 3, 2017

 

CONTINUING EDUCATION 

 
 
 
  

Introduction to Petroleum Engineering

Dr. Richard L. Christiansen, Professor, The University of Utah

Registration Deadline: Friday, April 7, 2017
Course Dates: Wednesday-Thursday, April 26-27, 2017
Course Info: Introduction to Petroleum Engineering

This course builds on content of a new text, Introduction to Petroleum Engineering, co-authored by Dr.
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Christiansen and Dr. John R. Fanchi and published by Wiley in 2016. The intent of the text and the course is to
introduce engineers and non-engineers to tools and methods used by petroleum engineers to produce oil and
gas resources. Going beyond verbal descriptions, participants will work with important concepts and
relationships at an introductory level. Participants will receive copies of the text.

 
You can find a full list of 2017 Continuing Education Courses here: 2017 Denver Section SPE Training Courses
 
For questions and further details, contact Julianna Spipeki at denversection@spemail.org
 

 

2017 SPE GOLF TOURNAMENT

 

The 2017 SPE Golf Tournament has opened registration for this year’s tournament to be held at The Ridge at Castle
Pines North on August 4th, 2017  The proceeds from the tournament benefit the SPE Scholarship Fund and are
distributed to petroleum engineering students in the Rocky Mountain Region. Click here to register or visit the Denver
SPE website.

  August 4, 2017 

The Ridge at Castle Pines North

The facilities at The Ridge at Castle Pines North are spectacular and challenging.  We hope that you can be a part of the
2017 SPE Golf Tournament with both your contribution and your participation.  Your support is truly appreciated.  

Please contact Erin McEvers at denverspegolf@gmail.com with any questions or concerns with registration.
 

YOUNG PROFESSIONAL UPDATES

April Lunch & Learn  

Gathering System Design / Optimization Challenges
Elijahr Kempton, Onshore Manager & Flow Assurance Adivsor, Assured Flow Solutions, LLC.

  April 12, 2017 | 11:30 AM - 1:00 PM

Liberty Oilfield Services | 950 17th Street Suite 2000, Denver, CO 80202

This month, we welcome Elijah Kempton, Onshore Manager and Flow Assurance Advisor, for Assured Flow Solutions,
LLC. Throughout his talk, Elijah will discuss recent case studies which considered:

“Life of Field” system flow hydraulics / deliverability
Multiphase flow (oil, gas and water together) complexities
Slugcatcher sizing for both normal slugging and pigging operations
“Water Hammer” liquid surge behavior

Bio: Elijah Kempton has a BS in Chemical Engineering from the Colorado School of Mines and has technical
experience on over 100 projects throughout his 17 years of working in the industry.  Mr. Kempton was recently profiled
as a Denver Business Journal “Thought Leader” where he discussed his experiences of working internationally for 6
years.  Mr. Kempton currently manages the Denver office of Assured Flow Solutions, a specialist flow assurance
consultancy where he completes technical work and also manages the onshore portion of the business

Interested in attending? Please RSVP to Anne Becker (anne.becker@qepres.com) - lunch (pizza) will be provided. 

April Happy Hour

  April 12, 2017 | 4:30 PM - 6:30 PM

Rock Bottom Brewery | 16th St & Curtis, Denver, CO 80202

Reconnect with friends, colleagues, and networking contacts for happy hour. The first round is on us!

 

Interested in getting more involved?

We welcome SPE - YP members to participate in planning events (lunch & learns, happy hours, social / networking,
and community outreach) for the SPE - YP Denver Section 2017 - 2018 program year. If interested, email Anne Becker
(anne.becker@qepres.com) and we will put you in touch with new opportunities.
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DRILLING STUDY GROUP

The Drilling Study Group will not have a session in April but will return on May 16, 2017 with a
talk on casing flotation in horizontal wells
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